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I am opposed to the passage of LD2283 for many reasons. Most important among 
them is that it does not provide for due process, and it is a vehicle for unsubstantiated 
persecution of any individual who has had an argument or disagreement with another.
A person can bring a grievance forward that may, or may not, be legitimate, and can 
deny someone his or her consitutional right to self defense. The constitutionality of 
this attempt is highly questionable, and would undoubtedly lead to expensive 
litigation. It would also create a greater divide between proponents and opponents 
than what already  exists in this state. I strongly urge an "ought not to pass" 
recommendation


